
Project Update: January 2017 
 
The project started on the beginning of March 2016. At the same time, we started with 
monitoring on spring bird migration that lasted until the end of May 2016. Starting from April, 
until the end June 2016 we have conducted complete survey on breeding birds and breeding 
colonies census. From August to October 2016, we organised bird ringing camp, with 
participation of newly interested young people and trainees. Autumn migration monitoring 
began in August and still lasts, also counting new arrivals on wintering. At the same time, we 
started monitoring and noting any kind of human activities with special attention on hunting 
and poaching.  
 
In September and October 2016 seven excursions for school children and their teachers have 
been organised. Additionally, the EuroBirdwatch held on the first weekend of October 2016 
with organised two trips and visits to the project site. 
 
Several articles, describing the project’s goals, conservation contributions and main activities 
were written and are currently pending to be published.   
 

  
Pygmy cormorants resting - one of the 
flagship species for the site 
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White-tailed eagle on its hunting ground School in nature 

  
Tundra Swan, rare bird on wintering and the 
passage 
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Just ringed pygmy cormorant Just ringed little bittern 

 


